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Ministry of Civil Service Affairs and Administrative Reforms

URGENT

3 April, 2002

Ministry of Civil Service Affairs and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 8 of 2002
E/70/39/01/01

From: Secretary for Public Service Affairs

To:  Supervising Officers-in-Charge of Ministries/Departments

Working Session with Officers of the Personnel Cadre

In the context of administrative reforms, it is proposed to hold a half-day working

session with officers of the Personnel Cadre in Sir Harilal Vaghjee Hall, Port Louis, on
Friday 12 April. 2002 from 10 15 hours to 12 30 hours.

2. The main purpose of the working session is to seek the views and suggestions of
officers of the Personnel Cadre on the current status of human resource management in
the Civil Service and to chalk out the way forward.

3. It would be appreciated if all the officers of the Personnel Cadre serving in your
Ministry/Department could be released to attend the working session. The officers
concerned should come up with concrete proposals for consideration during the working
session. I would welcome such proposals from the officers even before 12 April,
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Secretary for Public Service Affairs

Copy to:-
Secretary to the Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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